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Technology Department

 

1:1 Laptops

• Less than 30 unpurchased laptops remain.

• Office 365 currently in use by staff and students.  I will be 
providing Professional Development to staff on 1/7.  

• Student email accounts in Office 365 rolling out.

• Google Apps for Education accounts set up and synchronized.  
Now distributing information to staff.

• Including Manage Mobility replacement, initial device 
troubleshooting  & replacement continues to be time 
consuming.



Technology Department

 

Ongoing/Other Projects

• Reviewing and responding to bids for e-rate form 470.

• Continuing work on importing NWEA data into Edgenuity & 
configuring nightly data imports.

• Setting up nightly imports from Powerschool into Destiny for 
school libraries.  

• Updating and matching inventory for all technology devices in 
our schools and Central Office.  Including matching any 
unscanned devices reported. 

• 2015 CT Technology Grant due in February.



Technology Department

 

Ongoing/Other Projects

• Purchasing technology equipment for Preschool.  Includes 
SMART Boards and computers for staff and students.  Plan to 
be installed for State of the District.

• Continuing to upgrade computers at Bradley to support Eno 
Boards.

• Daily helpdesk request and troubleshooting as needed.

• Purchasing & installing new audio/video equipment for DHS 
auditorium.

• Professional Development and training for staff as needed.


